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Belonging, Believing, Becoming. 

‘To grow a diverse and creative educational community, where we encourage 

belonging and nurture believing; together becoming fulfilled and responsible 

members of God’s world.’ 

Address: St Elisabeth’s Way, Reddish, Stockport. SK5 6BL.  

Tel: 0161 432 5785 

e-mail: admin@st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk 

website: www.st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back! 

 

I hope you have all had a great Easter. It has been lovely to see all the 

children back in school, playing with their friends and enjoying their learning. 

 

This week has seen Christians in Schools visit and the children have 

participated in workshops focusing on the current RE topics such as ‘If God 

is everywhere, why do we need places of worship?’ 

 

Please may I remind you that the school day begins at 8:50am and ends at 

3:15pm therefore, it would be most helpful if your child/children were 

punctual. Thank you. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Lancashire 
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Key Stage 1 

The children in years 1 and 2 have 

had a great first week back at 

school. In Maths, children in Year 2 

have been learning all about 

statistics. We have explored tally 

charts, bar diagrams, tables and 

pictograms. In Year 1, have been 

exploring capacity and volume of 

different containers!  

 

 

 

  

EYFS 

The children have had a wonderful 

week back. We have thoroughly 

enjoyed hearing their Easter 

holiday news. It sounds like they 

all had lots of fun! 

The Nursery children have 

thoroughly enjoyed playing in our 

Role Play Area which has become 

a vet surgery. They have been 

caring and kind in looking after all 

the poorly animals. Nursery have 

loved singing ‘The Grand Old Duke 

of York’ and completing the 

actions too.  

 

 

Reception has been working hard 

on exploring the numbers 11, 12 

and 13. They have also written 

some fantastic sentences using 

their phonic sounds. 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Y2D – 94% 

 

Y3/4H – 96% 

Well done! 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely day! 

 
 

 

 

Lower Key Stage 2  

Lower Key Stage 2, have had a fantastic start to the Summer term. In 

History, we have started our new topic on the Ancient Greeks and started by 

creating a timeline of the most significant events of the Ancient Greek era. We 

also discussed what we already knew about the Ancient Greeks and what we 

would like to find out by the end of the topic! 

                                                           

 Upper Key Stage 2 

Year 5 and 6 have made an excellent start to the Summer term.  In 

Maths, Year 6 have been focusing on calculating the area and perimeter 

of rectangles, compound shapes and triangles. They have learnt to apply 

formulas: l x w = area of a rectangle and (b x h) ÷ 2 = area of a 

triangle.  In Year 5, the children have been interpreting data from 

graphs as well as plotting line graphs from data they have been given.  

There are many superb mathematicians in Upper Key Stage 2! 

      

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 

     Freddie         Mason        Maisie    

Jack   Muhammad 

 

 


